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Alan Rosenblat
1607 Novthcrest Drive

Silver Spring, Maryland 20904

June 8, 1979

Dear John:

Warm congratulations on your pending
reappointment. I am glad to have this
opportunity to tell you that I have long
admired your ability to deal with the
essentials of problems, and the strong
moral force you bring to bear in deciding
issues. I am gratified that the Commission
will continue to have the benefit of your
influence in deciding issues, not from the
standpoint of technical legalities or fears
of political repercussions, but in terms
of moral rightness.

Sincerely,

Alan Rosenblat

The Honorable John Evans
Commissioner
Securities & Exchange Commission
500 North Capitol Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20549


